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MONTESSORI PATHWAYSô NEWS 

August, 2017 

 

Notes from Ms. Alena  

(Head of School) 

What a great beginning of the school year! We missed our little 

friends so much and are so happy to have them back, seeing them 

smiling and enjoying time with their old and new friends.  

Students have learned the names of their new friends and teachers, 

built a friendship, learned or reviewed the class and schoolsô 

environment, many new rules, and routine during September. Now 

they are ready for their exciting and satisfying journey and 

discovery. 

The first days and weeks of a new life can be exciting, but they can 

also be filled with uncertainty and anxiety. The following tips and 

strategies will help your child quickly adapt to her/his new school or 

routine: 

* Stay positive  

* Let them know you're in it together 

* Get your child involved 

* Get some sleep 

* Bring your child to school on time 

* Don't get rushed 

* Eat healthy 

* Be positive at arrival time and trust your school 

Click here to read more 

 

 

 

 

 

 

~Hardy Mums Sale Fundraiser~ 

On September 22, we spent another great time 

outside with our Elementary kids in the morning while 

they were unloading a huge truck filled with 198 

beautiful mum plants that our families ordered in 

support of our school.  
 

The kids were so organized, demonstrating simply 

amazing teamwork, so it took only about 15 minutes 

to ñcreateò a beautiful garden next to our school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

One of the best parts of the day was seeing so many 

parents with their kids, who were helping to choose 

the color of the mums and load the ordered plants 

into their cars.  
 

The kids are very eager to be a part of school events 

because they bring to the kids the important feeling of 

community. 
 

We would like to thank everyone who contributed to 

our Fall Mums Sale Fundraiser. We were able to 

collect $1,361.00.for our playground restoration in 

spring. 

Thank you, Countryside Garden Center for providing 

such beautiful mums for our school's fundraiser every 

year! 

https://1drv.ms/b/s!As0leUULPLGLg_tJ3849UiUzN9OIiA?e=gwhuH4
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Once again, Montessori Pathways School was joining with 

people worldwide to celebrate the International Day of Peace 

on September 21st. Peace Day began in 1981 when the Unit-

ed Nations General Assembly passed a resolution to have ña 

day devoted to commemorating and strengthening the ideals 

of peace both within and among all nations and peoplesò. In 

2001, the organization officially chose September 21st as its 

fixed date for the celebration of Peace Day, and the tradition 

continues today. 

 

In our homes, in our 

schools, in our communi-

ties, and in our world, we 

hope everyone aspires 

to peaceful living. How-

ever, we know that 

peace isnôt always or 

easily achieved. Still, 

peace is something that 

we can all work towards 

with effort, practice, and 

guidance. Learning how 

to be peaceful is central to what we hope to pass on to the 

children we serve at Montessori Pathways not just on Sep-

tember 21st, but every day. 

 

Montessori education, at its core, incorporates peace educa-

tion across all areas of the curriculum. From the very begin-

ning of her research and educational practice, Dr. Montesso-

ri sought ways to educate the ówhole childô. Every aspect of 

Montessoriôs work was geared toward helping children in 

order to help the world because she believed that children 

were the ópromise of the future.ô Most of us would agree with 

that sentiment today, and 

thankfully, we have Dr. Mon-

tessoriôs guidance and time-

honored traditions to know 

how we can work best with 

children to facilitate a more 

peaceful world.  

 

Montessoriôs educational 

methods and the materials 

she so carefully constructed 

aimed at providing children 

with ways to develop im-

portant skills and to work 

through challenges. The Mon-

tessori philosophy incorpo-

rates the essential ingredients needed to foster not only dis-

covery and learning, but also peace within the child, peace 

within the classroom community, and ultimately, peace in the 

world. From Montessoriôs teachings and example, we know 

the importance of preparing an environment for children 

where they learn about order, self-discipline, grace and cour-

tesy, respect, kindness, empathy, problem solving, charac-

ter, and global awareness, in addition to their academic les-

sons. This type of learning, this way of addressing the ówhole 

childô, certainly is a path to peace. 

 

And so, we celebrated both the International Day of Peace 

as well as the values of Montessori education this Septem-

ber 21st!  

 

In preparation of this celebration, we were talking about 

peace, reading about peace, making wonderful art pro-

jects in honor of peace. Peace Rocks that were created 

and ñseededò by our elementary students around our 

neighborhood will make our neighbors feel happy and 

remembered.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

As is tradition, everyone at Montessori Pathways was partici-

pating in singing ñLight a Candle for Peaceò at 11:00AM,  

 

As Dr. Maria Montessori said, ñTimes have changed, and 

science has made great progress, and so has our work; but 

our principles have only been confirmed, and along with 

them our conviction that mankind can hope for a solution to 

its problems, among which the most urgent are those of 

peace and unity, only by turning its attention and energies to 

the discovery of the child and to the development of the 

great potentialities of the human personality in the course of 

its formationò (The Discovery of the Child). 

 

May we all work together to create a world where everyone 

everywhere is able to enjoy and exercise their óright to peaceô. 

And may we all help our children learn how to carry on this 

important mission. Wishing you all a happy Peace Day and 

Peace Life! 

Celebrating International Peace Day 


